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NZPI MEDIA RELEASE 

 
Monday 16 June 2014 
 
 
 

NZPI Backs Minister’s Right to Submit on Auckland Unitary Plan 
 

 
The New Zealand Planning Institute (NZPI) is backing Environment Minister Amy Adams’ right to 
have a say on Auckland’s Unitary Plan through a controversial submission made today. 
 
NZPI Chairman Bryce Julyan says the Minister has a legitimate role, through the Ministry for the 
Environment, to play in the plan-making process, a role the he says has diminished in recent years.  
From that perspective the NZPI welcomes the Ministry’s participation in the Auckland Unitary Plan 
process.  
 
“It is entirely appropriate for the Ministry to undertake a role in the plan process as provided for 
under the RMA. Indeed, many of our members have been critical of the Ministry’s reduced 
involvement over the last decade or so in the plan-making process.”  
The NZPI believes the Ministry for the Environment has an important role to play and has been an 
active participant in plan-making in the past.   
 
“The Ministry has a role to properly focus on process and integrity of the plan (and policy where 
appropriate such as alignment with national policy statements),” says Mr Julyan.   
 
However, Mr Julyan is stopping short of backing the detail of the Minister’s criticism of the plan in 
her submission.  
 
“The decision not to appear in support of the submission is perhaps disappointing as active 
involvement in the process (that has been set up specifically for the Auckland Unitary Plan) would be 
more beneficial in relation to such matters as aligning the objectives and policies to ensure the 
integrity of the plan.   
 
“In relation any submission that criticises content of the Plan, such statements are generally not 
helpful unless supporting evidence and sound planning arguments are also provided and relief 
clearly sought.”   
 
 
ENDS 
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The NZPI is the voice of planning in New Zealand.  It is the professional organisation representing 
this country’s planners, resource managers, urban designers, and environmental practitioners. 
Planners have a critical role in shaping New Zealand’s future by helping to develop solutions to key 
issues, such as population growth, infrastructure needs, pressure on natural resources and 
environments, demographic change and transport. For more information visit www.planning.org.nz.  
 
Note to media: Full citations for all NZPI Award winners are available on request. 
 
Media Contact: Simon Roche, Senior Account Director, Wright Communications, 09 366 2457 or 
0272 692 876. Email: simon@wrightcommunications.co.nz. 
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